
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th June 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
Re: School Uniform w/c 19th June 
 

After surviving the scorching weather this week, it looks like there will be some cooler days heading our way 
next week - with even the potential of some rain, much needed by the garden. 
 

Due to the week ahead looking mixed, the school will return to summer uniform next week, from Monday 19th 
June.  PE kit will not be allowed other than in PE lessons. 
 

Thank you to everyone this week who ensured that the sporting kit worn was as close a match to the PE kit as 
possible, this has been much appreciated. 
 

Wishing you a sunny and relaxing weekend. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Southwood 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 
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 Debbie Smith B.Ed, NPQH 


